Dear Parent/Guardian,

Hello! My name is Rachel Yorke and I will be student teaching in Mr. Dyer's classroom until the beginning of May. I am currently a student at the University of Maine at Farmington where I am studying Secondary Education and Mathematics.

I am so excited to get started and get to know your child! Please help me learn more about them by filling out the survey on the back of this letter. I also would like permission to use videos/pictures of your child for my teaching portfolio. Attached is more information regarding how the pictures/videos would be used. Please take a moment to fill out the permission slip and survey and return to school with your child.

Thank you so much for taking the time to read this letter. If you have any questions for me or need to contact me, please do not hesitate to send me an email at <a href="mailto:rachel.yorke@maine.edu">rachel.yorke@maine.edu</a>.

Thank you,
Rachel Yorke

Child's name: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Your name: \_\_\_\_\_\_

1. What do you see as your child's greatest strengths or skills?

3. What concerns do you have, if any?

2. What motivates your child?

- 4. What goals do you have for your child this year?
- 5. Is there anything else you would like me to know about your child?